From: Simon Williams

To: license
Subject: FW: McDonalds on Shaftsbury Circle
Date: 05 June 2013 12:07:59

From: Sheema pate!c
Sent: 04 June 2013 11:18

To: Simon Williams

Subject: RE: McDonalds on Shaftsbury Circle

Hi Simon,

Thanks for getting back to me, Yes the alleys behind the shops really needs to be sorted and
also the current litter caused by McDonalds is not entirely under control.
Pls see attached photo’s.

From: Simon.willoms |

Sent: 29 May 2013 1:02 PM
To: Patel Sheema
Subject: RE: McDonalds on Shaftsbury Circle

Thank you Shema for your email. I've forwarded your concerns to the Council and tottally agree with you
about the mess behind the shops. Please be assured that this is something | am trying to resolve with the
shopkeepers as it is both an unhegenic and unsightly mess.

Thank you again for taking the time to contact me.

Kind regards
Simon

From: Sheema.Patel

Sent: 29 May 2013 12:53
To: Simon Williams
Subject: McDonalds on Shaftsbury Circle

Dear Simon,

I received you leaflet re: the opening hours for McDonalds. The longer opening hours will lead to
more litter. Currently, there is already a lot of litter around the area which is not been cleaned as

it should be.

Also, the amount of litter in general around Shaftsbury Circle, where the shops and flats are is
ridiculous. It seems that this is never picked up. The alleys behind the shops look so filthy. These
issues need to be resolved first before extending the opening hours and creating more litter.









